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July 26, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear East Haven Resident, 
 
We wish to notify you that the Town of East Haven is preparing to undertake intensive parking 
improvements in the beach area.  
 
These changes will be going into effect on Monday, August 2, 2021. You may have noticed that 
initial preparations are already underway to execute this plan of action, called the Permit Parking 
Program; though covered, signs are currently being placed on the affected roadways, and soon, 
roads will be striped as necessary.  
 
We acknowledge the ongoing issues surrounding beach-area parking, and are determined to 
address your concerns and devise a program that best fits our needs as a community. That is why 
the Town Council, Police Commission, the East Haven Police Department, and my office have 
collaborated to work through the issues regarding our parking ordinances, and have held public 
hearings to listen to the unique issues faced by residents in the affected area.  
 
Please find enclosed materials to better inform you about to this new initiative, including a 
pamphlet of Frequently Asked Questions. We are excited and confident about the Program’s 
many benefits to you and your neighborhood, as well as all our residents. 
 
We encourage you to direct any additional questions you may have regarding the details of the 
Permit Parking Program to the East Haven Police Department at (203) 468-3820. 
 
We appreciate your patience as we all transition into this new program. 
  
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Mayor Joseph A. Carfora 


